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Dear Professor Menezes

Queensland Rail’s Draft Access Undertaking 2 (DAU2)

On 27 February 2020 the QCA notified Queensland Rail of its final decision on DAU2 (published on 28 
February 2020). The QCA also issued Queensland Rail with a secondary undertaking notice and 
requested that Queensland Rail submit an amended DAU2 by 27 April 2020. I am pleased to provide 
the attached DAU2 amended in accordance with the secondary undertaking notice.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the QCA officers for their efforts in seeking to finalise 
the DAU2 process while the current access undertaking is still in place, allowing for a smooth transition, 
and also thank industry for their collaborative approach to agree joint positions submitted to the QCA 
and reflected in DAU2.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Queensland Rail’s 
Manager Policy and Regulations Mr Douglas Jasch by telephone on (07) 3072 0544 or via email at 
Douglas.Jasch@qr.com.au.

Yours sincere!

Nick Easy
Chief Executive Officer
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